
            

    

Digging Deeper 
For a closer look at school life         

Friday 24th September 

 

Pupil Voice: A group of our super Year 6 children spoke to the whole school this 

week about the Buddy Bus Stop project that they have set up to help those 

children who might be feeling sad, worried or lonely during breaktime. Here is 

Evie, one of this caring team, to explain more: 

 

“The Buddy Bus Stop is a safe place on our school playground for all children to 

sit at if they are feeling lonely, upset or need a helping hand. We have eight 

brilliant buddies from Year 6 and everyday two of those buddies will be standing 

by the colourful rainbow bench to help you with whatever you need and to help 

you find a group of friends to play with!”  Evie 

 

Thank you to Evie and the team for setting this up and helping to make our 

school an even happier, friendlier place to be. 

 

Collective Worship this week:  Walking with Forgiveness 

This week in collective worship we explored our Christian value of walking in the 

footsteps of Jesus with Forgiveness.  Reverend Sally from the Abbey joined us 

on Thursday to share what Jesus said to the disciple Peter when Peter asked 

him how many times he should forgive someone who has upset him. Peter 

thought he was being very generous and merciful when he suggested seven times 

might be about right but Jesus said not seven but seventy x seven. Jesus meant 

that we should always forgive others because we ourselves have been forgiven 

so much. 

 

In the Lord’s prayer it says: 

“Forgive us our sins as we forgive those who sin against us” Matthew 6:12 

 

Thinking Deeply Question:  What happens when we forgive someone? 

Have a think about our thinking deeply question with your child/children. I 

wonder what pearls of wisdom they might share. 

 

 

 


